
WAYZATA BOULEVARD (COUNTY ROAD 112) 
RECONSTRUCTION

Phase 2 community open house
You are invited to an open house to discuss improvements along Wayzata 
Boulevard (County Road 112) between Wolf Pointe Trail and Highway 12 ramps.

Thursday, October 27
4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Long Lake Fire Station
340 Willow Drive North, Long Lake

At the open house
• �View corridor designs, including road, trail and boulevard improvements 

• �Review preliminary project costs, anticipated project timeline and  
staging for phase 2

• �Learn more about a potential trail extension from Old Long Lake Road to  
Luce Line Trail

Project overview
The county is currently in the process of developing detailed design plans  
for roadway and trail improvements for the second phase of reconstruction,  
which is anticipated to begin in 2018. Phase 1 reconstruction, from Willow Drive 
to Wolf Pointe Trail, is scheduled to begin in 2017. Separate communications and 
community outreach about phase 1 construction will begin soon. A third phase  
is anticipated to begin in 2019. Project partners include the cities of Long Lake  
and Orono. For more information, visit www.hennepin.us/countyroad112.

Contact information
If you cannot attend and have questions, or if you need special accommodations  
to attend, please contact the project engineers listed below.

Kristy Morter, P.E.
612-596-0384 
Kristy.Morter@hennepin.us

Nathen Will
763-475-0010 
nwill@srfconsulting.com

32-216-01-16


